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Tiburon Boulevard Detour Updates

Starting on Wednesday, August 11  at 8:00 a.m., motorists should expect a change in
traffic conditions on Tiburon Boulevard near Rock Hill Road as the Hawthorne Utility
Undergrounding District construction continues. Outbound traffic heading towards
Highway 101 (Northbound) will continue to follow the current detour on Rock Hill Road,
Hilary Drive, and Avenida Miraflores. Inbound traffic towards downtown Tiburon
(Southbound) will be allowed to stay on Tiburon Boulevard through the construction area.
This configuration will last through August 13.

On Monday, August 16 , a full closure of Tiburon Boulevard and detour will be
implemented for one day so the traffic signal at Rock Hill Road can be put back in service.

Construction activities will take place from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Traffic control and flaggers will continue to be in place to facilitate the movement of traffic
on the detours. The traffic signals at Rock Hill Road and Avenida Miraflores will be placed
in flashing red mode as needed.

Please refer to the maps below indicating the detours. We thank you for your patience.

This closure is part of the Hawthorne Utility Undergrounding District, which you can learn
more about here: http://www.townoftiburon.org/285/Hawthorne-Undergrounding-District

The below map indicates the Northbound lane closure, taking place between
8/11 - 8/13, and Northbound detour route.
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The below map indicates the full closure on Tiburon Boulevard, taking place on
8/16, and the detour route.

Crossing Guards are Needed for the New School Year

Join the team of crossing guards in Marin County and
protect the safety of our children as they bike and walk to



and from school. The Transportation Authority of Marin is
working with the Crossing Guard management firm, All
City Management Services, to hire dedicated individuals
to take part in this critical public safety role. They are
seeking crossing guards throughout Marin with an
emphasis on positions in Southern Marin (Tiburon,
Sausalito, Tam Valley, Strawberry, Mill Valley, Larkspur,
and Corte Madera). Must be 18 year or older and seniors
are welcome!

For more information, please contact Regional Manager
Alan Stone at (415)844-0223. Visit
https://acmssafety.com/careers/ to apply. View the job
flyer.

TAM's crossing guard program was first implemented in 2006 with 54 crossing guards and
has grown to 100 locally funded crossing guards. Funding is provided by Marin's local 1/2-
cent transportation sales tax and the local $10 vehicle registration fee.
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